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A record low of 42 degrees in January afflicted our needy children with 
sickness. Accustomed to living in a warm climate. Many suffered exposure 
to the frigid weather. Some of our children sleep on dirt floors. Others do 
not have blankets or warm coats. Some of their cardboard homes have 
leaky roofs. Lupita, Oscar, Remigio, Nayelie and Marisol became very sick 
due to the extreme change in weather. Toña became afraid when her 3 year 
old daughter Marisol was struck down with high fever and convulsions. We 
prayed for her and provided for a doctor’s visit and medicine. Now this child  
is healthy once again and back with us attending her kinder class.

Olivia’s children have been very sick, Victoria, Karla and Hector had hacking 
coughs, sore throats, and were burning up with fevers. Six month old 
Victoria’s little stomach was bloated and packed full of parasites. Her mother 
said the baby was vomiting worms all night long. The doctor said that she 
was very sick. LSMI was able to provide for the Doctor’s visit, medication and 
vitamins that were prescribed for this baby and all the members of her family. 
Celia, Oscar, Lucero, Karla, Poncho, Hector, Mom and Dad, the entire family 
is now looking, feeling and eating better.

LSMI wants to expand on going medical care to many poor children and their 
families. We want to provide what ever they need to stay healthy Body, Soul 
and Spirit! The three primary goals of our Medical Assistance programs are to 
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6 month old Victoria vomited parasites all night.



provide: 1. Medical Dispensaries;  
2. Doctor visits along with 
Prescription drugs; and 3. 
Emergency, Surgery and 
Hospital assistance. In other 
words, we will do whatever we can 
with what God’s people provide. 

We want to express deep heart 
felt gratitude on behalf of the 
children and their families we 
serve. Thank you for your prayers 
and provision. Your mindfulness, 
intercession and gifts are changing 
lives! Thank you for partnering 
with us. The truth is, our medical 
assistance program has just 
begun. I do not like to turn away a 
mother coming to us for help. Will 
you reach out to sick and suffering 
children today?

Together we are Life Savers!

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)
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Lucy reading Bible Stories to the Children


